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Much Woolton Catholic Primary  

“With Jesus we love, learn and grow”  

 

 

KEY DATES 

25 June -Beatles Day 

9 July—Y6 Prom 

 

School closes  

for  

Summer term  

Friday  16th July 2021 

------------------------------- 

School reconvenes  

On 

Thursday  

2nd September 2021 

  

Mrs Wilson’s message 

We welcome you back to the second half 
of the summer term and hope you enjoyed 

last week’s glorious weather. Looking at 
the forecast, it looks like the warm     

weather is set to stay with us for at least 
the next two weeks. Please could we ask 

that you ensure your child comes to school 
with sun cream already applied, a sun cap 
and glasses, where required. A reminder 
that staff are unable to apply sun cream 
during the school day so please ensure 

that a high quality, long lasting sun cream 
is used where required.  



Thought of the day 

A good life is when you smile often, 
dream big, 
laugh a lot 

and realize how blessed you are for what you have. 

School Building Fund (Levy) 
 

Our Archdiocesan contribution for the levy is now due.  A 
contribution of £10 per family is asked for to help maintain/
improve school buildings. Thank you to those who have sent 
in their contribution.  Please pay your £10 on School Money 

as soon as possible if you have not yet done so. 
 

RSHE Curriculum – Parent consultation. 

On the school website you will find Parent consultation  

regarding our new RSHE curriculum which is statutory.. 

If you would like to contribute,  

complete the questionnaire and return to the office 



 

Congratulations to all of the children who have been chosen by their teacher for the Golden Certificate award 

Class 1 

Ella S 

Class 7 

Orlaith D 

Class 2 

Maisie W 

Class 3 
Billy F  

Class 4 

Max G 

Class 5 

Daniella A 
Class 6 

Alice L 

 

Class 8 

Ava D  

Daniel S 

Class 9 

Erna E 

Class 10 

Thomas L 

Shaun W 

Class 11 

Lydia N  Class 12 

Riley B 

Class 13 

Millie M 

Class 14 

Scarlett F 



Each week we will be displaying some of the work the children have completed in school. Look at 

some of the fantastic work the children have produced. 

 

Lottie, Gracie, Connie, Abigail, Eva,  

         George & Libby Class  3 

   Amelia  D-c Class 

  

 

 

 Norah H & Sienna G Class  3 

 Holly B Class 12 

  

 

       

    Liam Parr Class 11 

 James R Class 13 

Alice L Class 6 

        Ava D Class 8 

       Joseph M Class 7 

           Maisie M Class 2 

 Isabella T-D Class 1 

Eleanor O Class 5  



 

PTA NEWS 

Dear Parents 

 

As you will be aware with the current Covid restrictions it is not possible for the PTA to 

raise funds through the usual events, such as the school fairs. We have a chance to win 

a range of sports equipment donated by Dunelm in Garston, if we can secure the most 

votes. Please take a minute to click this link: 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/611885672737730/permalink/847309619195333 

 

And vote for Much Woolton, Please share this with your friends and family members to 

allow us the best chance of securing the sports equipment for our children to benefit 

from. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

The PTA 

Parking 
Once again, I would like to remind you to be considerate of our  

neighbours when dropping off and picking up your children. We have had 

a complaint regarding parents’ parking across  

driveways preventing home owners from entering their drives and   being 

verbally offensive when asked to move. 
 

We also ask that when you are waiting to pick up your child, in your car, 

can you turn your engines off. to reduce pollution. 

Children’s Birthday Treats and Invitations 
 

Prior to the Covid restrictions, it was allowed for children 
to hand out birthday treats and invitations to their classmates.  

May we remind you that this arrangement is currently not 
permitted. We would ask that you please respect this 

decision. Thank you. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/611885672737730/permalink/847309619195333


 Maths Fun! 

Why not have a go at this challenge? 

Come on  Much Woolton 
Maths Whizzes! 

 



Congratulations  

to Class 5, Year 5, Year 3 Girls and Class 10 for winning their  

battles!   

It was close Year 6! 

Year group, team  
or class 

Total points scored Top 3 players 

Class 5 27 Samuel B, Hardy H, Katie 
G 

Class 6 15 Darcey F, Sophie S 

Year 5 40 Freddy A, Imogen S, Evie L 

Year 6 39 Oscar O, Joseph Mc, Myl-
ee W 

Year 3 Girls 39 Carys P, Anna C, Sadie R-C 

Year 3 Boys 6 Lewis D, Freddie B, Billy B 

Class 10 72 Max M, Frankie T, Poppy C 

Class 9 53 Alan G, Amelia F, Dillon M 



Afterschool Clubs 

 

Afterschool clubs will be starting after half term. Letters have 

already been given out and you will be informed if your child 

has a place. 

 

 
 

 

Day Year group Club Time 

Monday Year 4 
Year 1 
Year 5 
Year 2 

Cross Country 
Judo 

American Football 
Active Club 

8.15am 
3.30am 
3.30pm 
3.30pm 

 

Tuesday Year 5 
Year 3 
Year 5 

Cross Country 
Multi Sports 

Netball 

8.15am 
3.30pm 
3.30pm 

 

Wednesday Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 2 

MSB Woolton – Football 
MSB Woolton – Football 

Judo 

7.45am 
7.45am 
3.30pm 

 

Thursday Year 6 
Year 2 
Year 5 

Cross country 
MSB Woolton – Football 

Rounders 

8.15am 
7.45am 
3.30pm 

Friday Year 5 
Year 6 
Year 6 

MSB Woolton – Football 
MSB Woolton – Football 

Baseball 

7.45am 
7.45am 
3.30pm 



Covid Information 

Please do not send your children into school if they, or any other family 
member, are displaying any Covid symptoms or they or any other family 
member are awaiting test results. If in doubt, please err on the side of  

caution.  

COVID   

A huge thank you to all parents, grandparents and carers who drop off and collect the 
children every day for continuing to wear masks.   We know that some restrictions have 

lifted but schools are to be cautious in relaxing any procedures put in place to reduce 
the spread of the virus. Many people have not yet been fully  

vaccinated and, with cases rising, albeit in small numbers, we cannot see any change to 
our procedures in the near future and so we would urge you to continue with face  

coverings at school.  



Sport is back at Much Woolton. 

What a week we have had. Some of our children have participated in a       

variety of sporting festivals run by LSSP, from Multi sports,  

Footgolf, Baseball and Quidditch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the children taking part were fantastic role models  

and enjoyed the new sports. 

Sports Day  
 

Sports Day will take place during our Olympic Week which will take place week  
beginning 28 June, if the weather is kind to us. We are very sorry to say that we cannot  

invite families on site to join us this year as we cannot guarantee the safety of our  
children and staff on the school site with so many families also in school, albeit outdoors. 

We understand that many of you will be disappointed that this event is not open to  
parents/carers, particularly when many of you are yet to see your child participate in a 
sports day at Much Woolton. We know the children will have a wonderful time and are 
extremely aware that this was one of many cancelled events, this time last year. We’ll 

share more about plans for this week once these are finalised.  

Holidays 

If any family is planning on going on holiday in term time 
please note that this will be recorded as an unauthorized  

absence. A letter confirming the dates of the holiday is           
required by school. 



 

Everyone at Much Woolton 

would like to wish – Beau H, 

George J, Jude M, Charlie W, 

Lilyanna G, Thomas C,  Ava E,  

Abbie F, Ava K, Lucas C,            

Oscar O, and Carys P,  

a very  

Happy Birthday. 
 

We hope you all have had a  

wonderful day.  
  

0151 428 6114 

www.muchwoolton.co.uk 

Parents 

Please check our school Twitter account. 

Daily updates of our children and what     

activity/lessons they are doing in school. 

@muchwooltonfs 

@muchwooltonsch 

@muchwooltonY1 

@muchwooltony2 

@muchwooltony3 

@muchwooltony4 

@muchwooltony5 

@muchwooltony6 

@muchwooltonPE 

 


